
From: Simmons, Cate <CateSimmons@gov.sc.gov>
To: Pisarik, Holly <HollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 11/2/2015 3:56:23 PM
Subject: Numbers for Seanna Adcox

Attachments: Breakdown of numbers for flag & shooting correspondence.docx
Flag and Shooting Correspondence Totals.docx

Holly –
 
Attached is a document breaking down the emails into the categories that we currently have numbers for.  In 
addition, I attached a document that lists all of the grand totals for correspondence.  I don’t know if IQ has the 
correspondence from constituents broken down into in-state versus out-of-state, we just have the total numbers 
overall from IQ.
 
I do not have a number for businesses that may have emailed or written letters, but I think that number would be 
relatively small – I know there were a few that emailed their support and then some emails about Walmart when 
they decided to remove flag related merchandise, but I do not think there are a lot of emails in our possession dealing 
with businesses (other than a spreadsheet of support that was sent to Swati).
 
Thanks!
Cate
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